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May 28, 1964

Dr. K. 0 Wright, President

Royal Astronomical 3Society of Canada
Dominion Astrophysical Observatory
Victoria, British Columbia

Dear Dr. Wright,

%hen we met at the General Assembly in Ottawa, you asked me to
send you copies of the report forms and past "Bulletins” of the Comet and
Nova Section. Enclosed are copies of all the instruction and report forms
and copies of past "Bulletins" and "Announcements™ of which I still have
extra copies,

C & N Form #1 outlines the programme in general, #2 is the negative
search report form, f2 explains what the observer should do if he discovers
a comet or nova, and #4 suggests how to report observations.

The 1962 annual report of the Comet and Nova Section has just been
mailed to Vern Ramsay, National Chairmen of the Standing Committee for
Observational Activities.

Best regards, and good observing,

e

Jim Low, National Coordinator

Comet and Nova Section

Standing Committee for Observational
Activities

Royal Astronomical Society of Canada



